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Where has the time gone? We are already mostly through February. Many things have been 

happening as we try and start our year out right. Time has flown so fast I almost forgot to write a 

newsletter for this month. 

Updates: 
The winter retreat was a big success. I believe 

that everyone on that trip went home having 

learned a lot about themselves and God. I 

personally felt like I left with a changed heart. 

The lessons challenged everybody to really 

look at their relationship with Jesus. We also 

had a great opportunity to get closer to each 

other and to be encouraged in our walk with 

Christ.  

 

New Believers 
The youth group has been taking a look at the 

New Believer New Testament. There is a 

section in the front that asks some very 

important questions about our faith. Each week 

we go through a different section and learn 

more. We have also been talking in small 

groups and encouraging good conversations 

about Jesus. 

 

New Look 
There is an effort being made to organize and 

change things around in the youth room. We 

are trying to make our space 

more functional. We have 

gotten rid of a few couches 

and are moving a few things around. A ping 

pong table was donated to us. This is much 

appreciated since now there can be youth 

playing ping pong and pool at the same time. 

There is also a need for some shelves. Please 

contact Pat Resheske if you are willing to 

donate a bookshelf (in good shape) to the youth 

room. 

 

 

Rome Youth Movie Day 
There will be a movie night for the youth in 

Rome on February 27
th

, 

3:30 pm-8:30pm. They 

will enjoy games, 

snacks, dinner and a 

movie at the Meyers’ 

house. 
 

 
 

 

If you would like to recognize any youth 

achievements in the next newsletter contact 

Mel Bailey 715-323-7275 or 

melbailey08@yahoo.com

 


